Ravens Academy Newsletter



Dear Parents/Carers

All the staff and pupils at Ravens Academy are excited to celebrate the historic event that is the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. On Friday 27th May, children across the school will take part in royal themed activities which will help them to develop the understanding of the history of our Royal Family. We will then finish the day with a party on the field with music from across the decades and party food. We are really looking forward to seeing everyone dressed up for the occasion.

Mrs Valerie Rose

Principal



<u>Parent Cafe</u>

Every Tuesday between 8:45am-9:30am we will be holding a parent café and Parents/Carers are welcome to come and have a cup of tea and coffee and speak to senior members of staff about any issues/concerns you may have about your children or the school.

Breakfast Club

This is a reminder that breakfast club does not start until 8:00am. Please do not arrive early as we are unable to let the children in any earlier.

Menu week commencing 23rd May Week 3

Holiday Dates 2021-2022

NON PUPIL DAYS

Friday 1st July 2022

MAY HALF TERM

Pupils finish: Friday 27th May at 3pm

Pupils return: Mon 6th June

SUMMER HOLS

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July

